
Hardin County Conservation Board

Strategic Planning Meeting
Tuesday, March 20, 2018 at 2:30 pm

The Tuesday, March 20, 2018 Strategic Planning Meeting was called to order by Chair Dennis 
Heetland at 2:33 p.m. at the Tower Rock “Oak” Cabin, 20997 Co Hwy S56, Steamboat Rock, 
Iowa.

Board Members Attending: Chair Dennis Heetland, Vice-Chair Sandy Trampe, Verl Duncan, 
Allen Kadolph and Jessica Lara.

Board Members Absent: None.

Staff Members Attending: Director Wes Wiese and Office Assistant Becky Frerichs.

Guests: None.

Public Comment: None.

Future Projects: Infrastructure

 Pine Ridge Park Bath House

 Equipment Needs

 Lodge at the Sac & Fox Overlook

 Other campground up-grades at Pine Ridge Park

Legacy Wildlife Area Parking: Verl Duncan made a motion to approve the lowest price for 
shot rocks as parking barriers for the new Legacy Wildlife Area. It was seconded by Allen 
Kadolph. All members voted aye, the motion carried.

Electrical Service Invoice: Tabled until the April 9, 2018 Board Meeting.

Other Items: An update was given by Director Wes Wiese on the Hardin City Access. All was 
information only and no motion needed.

Adjournment: Allen Kadolph made the motion to adjourn and it was seconded by Sandy 
Trampe. All members voted aye, meeting adjourned at 4:15 p.m.




